
ST MARGARET’S CHURCH MAGAZINE 
Hello to all – and a very Happy New Year – belated as it is! 
I want to start by thanking all those who contributed to the last magazine 
before Christmas.   This was received extremely well and I had many 
comments on how much it was enjoyed – so thank you for that. 
The next magazine is due out just before Easter.   Good Friday is on 2nd April 
so I really would like to get started as quickly as possible.   Should you have 
something now then just send it in – do not hold on to it until the final date for 
contributions.   This would be a huge help – please!   However the last 
possible date to receive articles is 15th March, 2021.   Some thoughts to help 
you along: 

• ALL those who contributed last time – PLEASE do so this time. 

• Update reports from the youth groups – let’s hear about the ingenious 
ways you have kept in touch with your groups 

• Updated reports from any organisation within the church or ideas that  
you have picked up from elsewhere that perhaps we can use. 

• What have you being doing during the lockdown to keep yourselves 
amused, active, keeping in touch, painting the house(again!) exercising, 
games you have played over the internet or in the house. 

• What did you do at Christmas to make it as good as you could – let’s 
hear all the positives that kept Christmas alive in your home. 

• Anybody receive a puppy or a kitten (or even chickens) and just loving 
them – what toys have you bought for them? 

• What plans are you making for holidays this year – where would  you 
like to go – let’s say that come summer some of the restrictions that are 
on just now will be done away with.  Paint us all a great word picture. 

• How did you keep the kids, grandkids or even great grandkids amused 
and interested – did they produce pictures that you could send in or 
make fancy decorations,  did you teach them new games like chess, 
dominoes, card games. 

• Lots of amusing articles that you have come across – let’s cheer each 
other up – we had some real crackers last time. 

• Poems, readings, why a certain hymn means so much to you 
Got the picture??  Anything and everything that will interest people, amuse 
them and importantly make them smile! 
You can give me articles by e mail – rosskerr@me.com  -Post or hand in to me 
at  75 Scotland Drive, Dunfermline. KY12 7TW, or even telephone me on 
Dunfermline  726663 .Let’s have another bumper edition – remember some   
 
of us have not been across the threshold and need a bit of comfort and 
cheering up. 
Thankyou – and remember this magazine will help people to feel that they 
 

ARE  NOT  ALONE 
Ross Kerr 
(Editor) 
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